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PRESS RELEASE 
Release date*IMMEDIATE*
King’s Wood Interventions  - A Feast for the eyes and more!  
Visitors to the wood last Saturday were able to enjoy more than just a walk in this wonderful woodland. They also enjoyed a feast for their eyes and ears and food for thought and taste buds!  Guided by organisers Diane Comley from Stour Valley Creative Partnership and Peter Hoffer from University for the Creative Arts in Canterbury, visitors were given a very personal introduction to 11 pieces of art work displayed or performed that evening. Many of the artists were also on hand to talk about and answer questions on the ideas behind their ‘interventions’.
The range of work was wonderful, from sound and performance pieces to sculptures and video installations.  Guests stopped about half way at SVCP’s Forest Studio to enjoy refreshments, and to look at work by artists who have enjoyed residencies there in the past year. 
People left with a warm glow from an evening that was nourishing in so many ways. Harriet Dew from Whitstable said ‘It was a wonderful and magical evening’. 
SVCP’s vision is to engage a wide audience with art and the magic of King’s Wood through interpretation, educational programmes and facilitating new commissions of works of art in King’s Wood and the wider landscape.  This is the second year of collaboration with partners University for the Creative Arts at Canterbury and University of Kent’s School of Fine Arts.
For further details telephone 03000 410900/ email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
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